
Pack 2 1 9  Even t s  
Join us for meetings, camping, fndraising
and outdoor activities!

F i r s t  Meet i ng  Oct  2nd
First meeting will be on October 2nd at
Jenkins Arboretum

Scouts  open  to  gr  K-5
Cub Scouts Pack 219 is an SKS Parish group
for boys in grade K-5

SKS CUB SCOUTS
219

SKS Cub Scout Pack 219 skspack219@gmail.com
CONTACT US AT 

CONTACT US



For those not aware, our SKS Parish sponsors a Cub Scout program (Pack 219).  We
are a welcoming pack, focused on individual growth, the outdoors ,  camaraderie,
as well  as service to God and Country.  We welcome those with no Cub Scout
experience at al l ,  in addition to Cub Scouts crossing over from other packs.  SKS
Pack 219 powered ahead through the pandemic and wil l  do the same for 2022-23
with an array of exciting activit ies.  Join us!

Our f irst meeting wil l  be at Jenkins Arboretum in Devon (631 Berwyn Baptist Road)
on Sunday, October 2nd beginning at 11:00 am. This is  a get acquainted and
registration meeting to kick off the year,  combined with an arboretum tour.
Please come to the meeting if  your chi ld is interested in joining. The ful l  event
should run a couple of hours and wil l  include a pizza lunch. 

 

Additional Background on Pack 219: 

- Cub Scouts is open to chi ldren between Kindergarten and 5th grades (do not
have to be an SKS student)

- Meetings are typically once per month on Monday evenings and wil l  be held in
the SKS Cafeteria, outdoors ,  or via Zoom

- We typically have one event each month,  culminating with our annual camping
trip in early June

- Registration dues for the year are expected to be approximately $72/child for
the year - forms wil l  be available at our welcome event

- Parent volunteers are encouraged and must have all  Safe Environment
clearances - see https://www.stkatharineofsiena.org/volunteer/ 

- The Christmas Wreath Fundraiser is on again this year! Each scout is expected
to sel l  10 x 25" wreaths @ $25 each.  Order forms wil l  be distr ibuted on 10/2, due
back in early October.

Please email skspack219@gmail .com if you have any questions and we look
forward to seeing you soon.

Thank you,

Jeff Walkenhorst ,  Jason Botzler ,  and Shawn Sweeney

https://www.stkatharineofsiena.org/volunteer/

